May 19, 2008

Sylvia Marble

900 Centennial Avenue

Deltona, FL   32738

Dear Mrs. Marble:

We are pleased to inform you that we have selected the following young woman from Berlin to receive an award through the Mabel Felton Marble Scholarship:

Amanda Wheeler

We have enclosed copies of recommendations, which we received for Miss Wheeler, as well as a list of her activities and accomplishments.

We only received one application for the scholarship this year.  The Town Clerk informs us that there was once again a very limited number of female graduating students from the Town of Berlin.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

David R. Marble

Clerk

